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Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 4:15pm 

 
New Cases – 1 new case 
 

• A male in his forties, living inside the City of Auburn. 
 
Contact tracing is complete. 

 
Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
44 in Mandatory Quarantine  
12 in Mandatory Isolation 
 
Hospitalized patients 
Two Cayuga County residents were discharged from the hospital, two remain hospitalized.  
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been a total of 102 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Discharges- total year to date 
There have been 89 individuals discharged from Mandatory Isolation. 
 
Deaths  
One death related to COVID-19 in our county. 
 

Additional Information- Governor Andrew M. Cuomo established the New York State PAUSE 
Enforcement Assistance Task Force to assist local authorities with enforcement of Executive 
Orders and restrictions on business operations and activities, as well as gatherings, during the 
COVID-19 public health emergency.  

Individuals can file complaints regarding the operation of businesses or gatherings 24 hours a 
day, 7 days a week by calling 1-833-789-0470. 
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